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We have an exciting opportunity available to 

join our Security Team at the Metropolitan 

Cathedral, Liverpool.  
 
The successful candidate will play a key role in 
providing an effective security presence within 
the Cathedral building, the Crypt and the 
Cathedral grounds.  
You will be passionate about ensuring that we do 
all we can to discharge our responsibilities in 
safeguarding the building and artefacts and 
responding to security or safety concerns from 
clergy, staff members and visitors, reporting any 
incidents or security risks to the Dean of the 
Cathedral.  
If this sounds like a role you feel you could 
positively contribute to, we would love to hear 
from you. 

• The role is permanent, full time, 35 

hours per week (worked flexibly on a 

Rota basis to include evenings and 

weekends) to meet the needs of the 

Cathedral. 

• We are offering a salary of £17,485.65 

plus an attractive pension package     

with 25 days holiday plus bank 
holidays and a range of other benefits. 

• You will be based at the Metropolitan 

Cathedral of Christ the King, 

Liverpool.  

 

Closing date is Monday 8 August 2022 at 

5.00pm. 

A full information pack and details about how 

to apply can be found on our website at: 

www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/jobs 

Alternatively, ring 0151 522 1102 for an 

application pack. 

WE ARE HIRING! 

Liverpool Archdiocese has an exciting 

opportunity based at the St Margaret Clitherow 

Centre for two cleaners to join the team.  

These roles are both permanent, part-time 

appointments on a salary of £7993.44 per 

annum, each working 16 hours per week on 

one of the following work patterns:  

• Role 1: 8am-12pm worked across Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday (set day off is 

Wednesday)  

• Role 2: 11.30am–3.30pm worked across 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday (set 

day off is Thursday)  

For more information, visit: 

liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/jobs  

Closing date: 29th August 2022 

Alternatively, ring 0151 522 1102 for an 

application pack. 

 

 

 

 A full information 
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7 August 2022     Nineteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time   

 

Job Vacancies 

WEEK COMMENCING 7 August 2022 
Mass & Service Times 
All services take place in the cathedral unless marked otherwise 

Sunday 7 August     

19th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
9.00am  Mass         Cathedral 

10.00am Mass        Crypt  
11.00am  Mass              Cathedral 
This Mass will be streamed live on 
Facebook and Youtube 

7.00pm  Mass  Crypt 

 

Monday 8 August 

St Dominic 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt     

5.00pm Mass  Lady Chapel      
 

 

Tuesday 9 August 

St Teresa Benedicta of the 

Cross 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt    

5.00pm Mass  Lady Chapel    
  

Wednesday 10 August  

St Lawrence 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt        

5.00pm Mass  Lady Chapel
  
   
   

 
 
 

Thursday 11 August  

St Clare 
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt    

5.00pm Mass  Lady Chapel      
 

Friday 12 August  
7.45am Morning Prayer 

8.00am  Mass  Crypt 

12.15pm  Mass Crypt     

5.00pm Mass  Lady Chapel      
   

Saturday 13 August 
8.45am Morning Prayer 

9.00am Mass          Lady Chapel      

5.00pm  Vigil Mass        Lady Chapel      

EXPOSITION of the BLESSED 

SACRAMENT 

Will take place from 4.00pm on 

Fridays. 
 

 

 

RECONCILIATION (Confession)  

Monday - Friday:  
Following the 12.15pm Mass in the 
Crypt 

Saturday: 9.30am - 10.30am &  
 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

Please note that there are no 

Confessions on Holy Days. 

  

 

  
 

 
 

Tel:  0151 709 9222 

Email: enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk 

 

http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/jobs
mailto:enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Mary Johnson (RIP), Patrick 
Mooney (RIP), Colette Smith 
(Healing), Joyce Burnel 
(Healing), Tamin Ferguson 
(Intentions), John Clarke (RIP), 
John Lyons (RIP), Mary Lyons 
(RIP), John Davies (RIP), May 
Rush (Strength and Peace), 
Margaret Lawler (RIP), Michael 
Power (RIP), Christopher and 
Hannah Smith (Wedding 
Intentions), Gerard Webb (RIP), 
Holy Souls, Mr Godwin 
Darlington Ibekwe (Family 
Intentions). 

 

#LIVERPOOL4UKRAINE 
Donations are still very much 
welcome, more details can be 
found here:  
http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.u
k/ukraine-support. 

 

MICAH FOODBANK 
In the face of ever increasing 
pressures on the cost of living 
we are relaunching the Micah 
foodbank donation point at the 
cathedral. The box for you to 
drop off your contributions is 
now back in the main entrance. 

Currently we need Tinned 

Fish, Milk, Tinned 

Tomatoes, Cereal, Sweets, 

Dry foodstuffs, Rice, Veg 

Soup and Toiletries. If 

everyone who came to the 
cathedral were to give just one 
item a visit it would go a long 
way to making Micah 
sustainable during these difficult 
times. Let's see what we can do!  
There are also opportunities for 
new volunteers. If you have a 
few hours to spare and are 
interested in practical service, 
contact Nicher either by email 
at nicher.awan@liverpoolcathedr

al.org.uk or call 0151 702 7206 
(office) or 07494 125 321 (mobile). 

VOLUNTEER YOUR 

TEACHING TALENT 
Are you a retired or part time 
qualified teacher?  You could be part 
of the cathedral’s Education Service 
team!  Come and help hundreds of 
school children  and young people to 
learn about this wonderful cathedral. 
‘It’s a joy to watch children be 
amazed by the sheer beauty of John 
Piper’s lantern of light and colour 
and be able to bring the cathedral to 
life for the generations of the future’.  
Contact 
education@metcathedral.org.uk 
 

WALKING GROUP 
The Cathedral Walking Group has 
started up again, and it is hoping to 
meet for a few good walks either on 
a Saturday or a Sunday.  If you 
would like to join this friendly, active 
group or would like to receive more 
details about the future walks 
booked for the coming months 
please contact 
enquiries@metcathedral.org.uk and 
your details will be forwarded to the 
organiser. 
 

JIGSAWS/GAMES 
We are currently looking for jigsaws 
and games that we can send to the 
seafarers at Stella Maris.  If you 
have anything spare please drop it 
off at Cathedral House.  Thank you 
in advance. 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
The children’s liturgy at the 10am 
Family Mass will finish for the 
summer break on 24th July and will 
resume on the 4th September.  
Thank you to all the co-ordinators of 
the children’s liturgy for all the work 
that they do throughout the year. 

CATHOLIC PICTORIAL 
The August issue of the Catholic 
Pic is now available in print and 
online.  You can find a copy at 
the back of the Cathedral and 
Crypt. The latest edition is also 
available to download 
at: https://bit.ly/3OpL3V0 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

WANTED 
There will be lots of volunteers 
required for when the Cathedral 
receives the relics of St 
Bernadette in September.  If you 
are willing and able to play 
some part in this historic visit 
please email 
c.hanlon@metcathedral.org.uk 
and note in the email your 
availability between Saturday  
17 September – Monday 20 
September.   
When more details of what is 
required become available we 
will arrange a meeting with 
those who have volunteered. 

Please note that a meeting for 

all volunteers to assist us has 

been arranged for Wednesday 

7 September 2022 at 7.00pm.  
Thank you for your support. 
 

ST TERESA BENEDICTA 

OF THE CROSS 
Celebrates her Feast Day on 
Tuesday of this week.  Edith 
Stein was born of Jewish 
parents in 1891, becoming an 
influential philosopher following 
her extensive studies at major 
German universities.  Following 
her conversion to Catholicism 
she became a major force in 
German intellectual life, entering 
the Discalced Carmelites in 
1933.  Sister Teresa Benedicta 
was arrested by the Nazi regime 
in 1942, along with all Catholics 
of Jewish extraction and 

transported by cattle train to the death 
camp of Auschwitz.  She died in the gas 
chambers at Auschwitz that same year. 

 

Strawberry Field – the ideal outing for 

Christian groups  
Strawberry Field is a stunning, revitalised site 
that houses an exhibition, café, gift shop and a 
Training Centre for adults with Learning 
Difficulties and other barriers to employment. 
The award-winning exhibition tells the 
fascinating story of the place and its people, 
the connection with The Salvation Army and 
John Lennon, and the ongoing work of the 
centre in serving the needs of the local 
community. In addition, it houses the piano on 
which John Lennon composed and recorded 
the song ‘Imagine’. (The piano is currently on 
loan from the estate of the late George 
Michael.) The new visitor centre also offers a 
Prayer Space, beautiful gardens for quiet 
contemplation and a café to refresh both body 
and soul through beautiful food and 
spectacular views. A new addition to the 
garden in 2022 is a ‘state of the art’ bandstand 
which is currently in the final stages of 
completion. Our Fresh Expression team is 
available to facilitate the visit of Christian 
groups, who may like to embrace 
opportunities for prayer and reflection.  For 
more details on the ministry of the Strawberry 
Field Fresh Expression team, please contact 
Karen.carter@salvationarmy.org.uk. All 
proceeds from the visitor centre remain onsite, 
keeping the gates open for the greater good of 
the local community and for the trainees who 

come to us in search of the fulfilment of their 
dream of paid employment. Details for 
group visits can be found at 
www.strawberryfieldliverpool.com or 
alternatively please contact Sue Harvey on 
0151 252 6130.  

Last week’s collection: £1082 

 

Open Monday – Saturday: First Admission: 10am, Last Admission: 3.30pm 

Crypt Admission Charges: £5 Adult, £12 Family (2 adults + 2 children) 
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